
 

 

 

 

             

 

 

The newsletter of The Lebanon Optimist Club 

February 2023 The Sunny Side 

Upcoming Dates: 

2/27  Dinner Meeting at Golden 
Lamb  6:00pm. 
Speaker—Mike Gliatti,  
Topic: Hot Air Ballooning 
 
3/4 Let’s Lebanon—8:30 –1:00 
Lebanon High School 
 

3/13 Lunch Meeting at Golden 
Lamb 12:00 
Speaker: Deb Adams 
Topic:  DAR 
 
3/27 Dinner Meeting at Golden 
Lamb  6:00pm 
Speaker: City Manager Scott 
Brunka 
Topic: Renovation of Bicenten-
nial Park  
 
 

Our Board & Officers: 

Cathy Feinauer, President  
cathy@dlfmusic.com 

Arla Tannehill, Vice President                   
arlatannehill@gmail.com 

Ann Smith, Secretary/ Treasurer 
asmith@lcnb.com 

Becky Creech                      
jcreech711@cinci.rr.com 

Kathy Larkin                       
larkinkw@zoomtown.com 

Lindsay Zirkle                                 
lindsayzirkle910@gmail.com 

Adrienne Mrozek                           
adrienne.mrozek@hotmail.com 

Chuck Locy                                  
maturestrategies@yahoo.com 

Mark Ebel                                      
mebel@bgsu.edu 

Tammy Webb 
tammyw1974@hotmail.com 
 
Scott Webb (AOF Coordinator) 
scott621450@yahoo.com 

Promise Yourself….. 

To look at the sunny side of everything and make your optimism come true! 

We Remember 
Sandy Faulkner, a founding member of our club, passed 
away unexpectedly earlier this month while vacationing in 
Florida with her husband, Mike.  

Sandy”, 72, of Lebanon passed away unexpectedly on 
Saturday, February 4, 2023 while vacationing in Florida. 
Her husband, Mike was by her side and held her hand 
until she peacefully passed. 

Sandy was truly a Lebanon girl and was born September 
19, 1950 at Dr. Young’s office in downtown Lebanon. She 
was a proud graduate of Lebanon High School, class of 
1968. 

Sandy was best known for her 40 year real estate career beginning with Henkle Schueler 
Realtors and then Comey and Shepherd Realtors and teamed with her husband Mike for 
25 years. Her care and concern for her three generations of clients was always paramount. 

But her greatest passion was showering love on her children, grandchildren and extended 
family. 

In honor of Sandy, our club will be requesting a tree be planted in one of Lebanon’s parks 
in Sandy’s honor. 

Welcome New Members 
Michelle Tegtmeier— Missy and Arla  have been 
sharing all the fun times and great things the club does 
so I just had to join! 

I'm married to Shawn and have a large extended fami-
ly.  We have a small lake house on Lake Cumberland 
and love spending summers on the water with family.  

I'm the Director of Building and Zoning for Warren 
County. I have a wonderful job share partner and 
team! I couldn't be in a better place!     

Life is fabulous and I can't wait for all the new friend-
ships and experiences with all of you! 

Carrie Linker—You just need to have one conversa-
tion with Carrie and her optimistic, positive outlook will 
shine on you.  

Carrie ‘s husband, Greg, is active duty in the USAF. 
They have one very active son who shares his mom’s 
big smile.  

Carrie is the Human Resources manager at Sogetti 
and has lots of experience in team-building activities 
and organization.. We  can’t wait to hear her ideas  for 
our club’s big events.  


